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I'm hoping that everyone has found a way to stay cool in this very warm 
weather. Drink lots of water and stay where it's cool. 
 

Here is some HOT items that we have been doing at your Detachment 
lately. 
Family getting too big for a Holiday Party at your house?  We have 
Special rates for our members to rent our Hall. Ask one of your 
Officers, or call Frank Ginther for details. 

 

We've added a couple of window units for the Ladies Auxiliary, and we are also working with our 
HVAC technician to resolve issues with cooling our buildings more efficiently. 
 

I'm working with Ameren Electric and Metro Lighting and IBEW 2 to up-grade our lights throughout 
our buildings. We have received over 75 LED light bulbs free and a cash donation from Ameren for 
$651.00. 
 

This week, we received an additional 600 LED light bulbs for free, which when installed, will replace 
all our outdated florescent tube lights. I am working with the electricians union to donate the labor to 
install these light and up-grade a few other electrical issues. 
 

I will be asking for volunteers from our detachment to come in on the Special Electrical party day to 
help us feed and assist the approximately  20-30 electricians that will donate their time. More info 
on that later.  This will help tremendously on our electric bills. 
 

The time to start planning for the Marine Corps Ball is upon us and you need to get your 
reservations in quickly. We have a wonderful program set up for you this year. 
 

Our dear friends at Tenacious Eats, host to some very wonderful ñDinner-Theaterò events at the 
Detachment, have invited us to join them for their production of ñBeetlejuiceò, the very 
popular comedy movie from several years back. It promises to be fun as they will present the movie 
and provide a gourmet dinner at the same time. The wait-staff dresses as the movie characters. It 
promises to be a different Halloween Party for us all. With a costume Contest and attendance 
prizes and audience participation, this will be a great fun event.  The best part of this is that Liz from 
Tenacious Eats has offered MCL 183, 36 tickets to be sold for only $35.00 each. This is normally a 
$75.00 Dinner Theater event, but they want us to be a part of their event.  So the deal is, I have 36 
tickets at $35.00 each and Charlie or  I or must have the money to reserve you a seat.  First come, 
first served. After that, it will be $75.00 per person. And Liz knows that this event will be Sold Out 
quickly.  So mark the date, October 28th and get your tickets now.  This will replace our Halloween 
Party.  
 

Stay cool and stay healthy. Remember your brothers and sisters that have serves and are now 
serving our great country. 

Commandantõs Corner:  Bob Scannell 

 



The world is changed by your example, not your opinion. 
 

Summer is a great time to slow down and spend time with family.   It's not really a case of fami-
ly values,  it's really a case of valuing your family.  When I first learned about God, it wasn't 
hard to accept Him as a loving Father.  My dad had already given me a glimpse of Him.  Family 
looks after each other.  You take aging parents into your home and tenderly care for them.  
Children respect their parents and revere their grandparents.   If adversity strikes, we are al-
ways there for each other... because that's what family is for.  Slow down and enjoy the journey 
right now.  Take time for the people in your life.  They won't always be there. 

 
July 20th our Auxiliary broke bread with Pvt. George 
Phillips Auxiliary at Helen Fitzgerald 's Irish Pub & 
Grill.  A good time was had by all!    We filled a pri-
vate banquet room with laughter and friendship.  No 
matter your age, wherever you grew up, which ever 
paths you have walked in your life, we all share a 
common thread;  a desire to help veterans and their 
families, to make a meaningful difference in the lives 
of people.  People who know how to be selfless al-

ways make the Best of  Friends! 
 
Our American Red Cross Blood Drive will be held at the Detachment on Saturday, September 
30, 2017.  This will be our 11th Blood Drive.  Because of OUR MARINE CORPS LEAGUE 
BLOOD DRIVES we have saved 594 LIVES!   Be a Hero and Be Selfless.  Give the Gift of Life.  
What a wonderful way to help people and make a difference in our community and our world!   
THANK YOU!!! 
 
Thank you Commandant Bob Scannell and Dave Winkler for installing another new air condi-
tioner in our Auxiliary Room!  We appreciate you!  Thank you for keeping our Auxiliary Room 
COOL!     Thank you very much!!! 
 
August Dinner 
Roast Beef, mashed potatoes, gravy, vegetable melody, salad, dinner rolls and dessert. 
You are welcome to join us at our next Ladies Auxiliary meeting, Tuesday, September 12 at  
7:00 PM.  

Ladies Auxiliary: Carol McCarthy 

LADIES 

AUXILIARY 

MISSION: 

The Marine 

Corps Auxiliary 

was formed for 

the purposes of 

promoting the 

interests of the  

Marine Corps, 

the Marine 

Corps League 

and to protect 

and advance the 

welfare of 

Marines and 

their 

dependents. 

Auxiliary 

members 

participate in a 

wide variety of 

programs that 

benefit and 

preserve the 

fundamental 

rights and 

freedoms of 

every person of 

this Nation, 

young and old.  
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August Dinner 
Meals by the  

Ladies Auxiliary.   
Cost $7.00   

The dinner bell  
rings at 1800 hrs.  

Roast Beef, mashed potatoes,  
gravy, vegetable melody, salad,  

dinner rolls and dessert. 

 



òThree  

Spent Shells, 

One for Country, 

One for Duty,  

One for Honor.ó 

 

Presented to the  

Deceasedõs next 

of kin. 
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8,288 Honors total 

2016 ñ 286 Honors 

2017ñ177 
 

We need members for the Honor Guard.   

please contact Charlie Dooling at  (314) 351-4913. 

Honors and Color Guard:  

Charles Dooling:  Sr. Vice Commandant 

Upcoming Events 
 
¶   30 September Ladies Auxiliary 

Blood Drive  
 
¶ 7 October Trivia Night 
 
¶ 22 October CPR/AED Class 
 
¶ October Midwest Division  
       Fall Conference 
 
¶ 28 October Tenacious Eats  
      Halloween Costume Party 
 
¶ 10 November  ð242nd  
      Marine Corps Birthday Ball 
 
¶ 24-25 November Toys 4 Tots  
      Collections 
 
¶ 2 December Toys For Tots Collec-

tion 
 
¶ 16 December Christmas Party 
 
¶ 10 February Valentineôs Party 
 
¶ 17 March St Patôs Party 

1 August 1944: After nine days of fighting in a battle 
termed "the perfect amphibious operation of World 
War II," MajGen Harry Schmidt, commander of V 
Amphibious Corps, declared the island of Tinian 
secured. The combination of surprise, heavy preas-
sault bombardment, and effective logistical support 
was responsible for Tinian's recapture with a much 
lower casualty rate (344 killed and 1550 wounded) 
than had been experienced in previous landings. 
 

3 August 1950: Eight Corsairs of VMF-214, the 
famed "Black Sheep" squadron of World War II, 
launched from the USS Sicily and executed the first 
Marine aviation mission in the Korean War in a raid 
against enemy installations near Inchon. After the 
F4Us delivered their incendiary bombs and rockets 
on their targets, the Marines concluded their greet-
ing to the Communist troops with a series of strafing 
runs. 
 

7 August 1990: President Bush ordered U.S. mili-
tary aircraft and troops to Saudi Arabia as part of a 
multinational force to defend that nation against pos-
sible Iraqi invasion. One week later the Marine 
Corps announced the commitment of 45,000 troops 
to the Persian Gulf area as part of Operation Desert 
Shield which would become the largest deployment 
of U.S. forces since the Vietnam War. 
 

17 August 1942: Just prior to dawn, the 2d Marine 
Raider Battalion under LtCol Evans F. Carlson land-
ed on Makin Island from the subma-
rines Nautilus and Argonaut. The next day the Ma-
rines left the island after destroying a seaplane 
base, two radio stations, a supply warehouse, and 
killing about 100 Japanese soldiers. 
 

23 August 1984: The last Marines to serve peace-
keeping duty in Lebanon arrived home. The 24th 
Marine Amphibious Unit (MAU) arrived off the coast 
of Lebanon on 9 April to relieve Marines of the 22d 
MAU who were guarding the U.S. Embassy in Bei-
rut. The 24th MAU left Beirut on 31 July, marking the 
last presence of U.S. combat troops in Beirut since 
Marines entered almost two years earlier. 
 
24 August 1814: Captain Samuel Miller's 100-man 
detachment from Marine Barracks, Washington, 
fought in the battle of Bladensburg for the defense of 
the national capital. After helping to fight back three 
British charges, Captain Miller was wounded and the 
enemy began to work around both flanks of the 
American force. Almost encircled, the force of sail-
ors and Marines was forced to retire to avoid cap-
ture. The Marines lost 8 killed and 14 wounded. 

This Month In 

Marine Corps 

History 



As we look forward to the final summer holiday we pray for all the blessings of work. We ask for rest when we are 
weary.  We ask your guidance for those seeking employment and also to bless those who faces we never see but 
work tirelessly each day for the good of us all.   
 
et us remember during this holiday all the men and women far from their families and the comforts of home.  Missing 
the hugs and kisses, birthday parties and baseball games, we pray for their safe return to those who love them. 
 
The Marines and all service members are our brothers and sisters, sons, daughters, parents, neighbors and friends.  
They risk their lives every day for our freedom.  No matter what the holiday maybe.   
 
Join me in lifting up their military families so we my honor them on all days as their service makes a difference in all 
our lives. 
 

Our hearts are filled with gratitude on Labor Day and all days for those who serve our country, and for the sacrifices 

their families make so that we can all enjoy the blessing of freedom each day of our lives.  Amen 

Chaplainõs Desk: Ken Dieckmann 

Flag Ceremony 
 

Saturday 29 July 17 

Marine Corps League Members 

Ladies Auxiliary  

and Friends 

Busch Stadium 

Centerfield Terrace 

òWe Were Thereó 

Hey folks just wanted to remind everyone that lots of people see what we share on FaceBook.  If youôd share 
www.stlbanquetcenter.com on FaceBook that would be a great way to get the word out about our detachment for rent-
als!  Everyone knows how important this is to the detachment and it will only take you a couple clicks to do it.  In fact it is 
at the top of our FaceBook page so that you can share it on FaceBook.  Anytime you see a Post on Facebook from MCL 
183 or the Banquet Center, click on like. 
 
What you canôt find us on FaceBook?  In FaceBook search use ñMarine Corps League 183ò and youôll find us!   

Kris ôStelõ StellerñWeb Sergeant 
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http://www.stlbanquetcenter.com
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